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Committee Recommendation 

 

 

Recommandation du Comité  

Que le Conseil prenne connaissance de ce rapport. 

 

Documentation/Documentation 

1. Director’s report, By-law and Regulatory Services, Emergency and 

Protective Services Department, dated 7 May 2024 (ACS2024-EPS-BLR-

0001). 

Rapport du Directeur du Services des règlements municipaux, Services 

de protection et d’urgence, daté le 7 mai 2024 (ACS2024-EPS-BLR-

0001). 

2. Extract of Draft Minute, Emergency Preparedness and Protective Services 

Committee, 16 May 2024. 

Extrait de l’ébauche du procès-verbal, Comité des services de protection 

et de préparation aux situations d’urgence, le 16 mai 2024. 

  

That Council receive this report for information. 
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  By-law and Regulatory Services 2023 Annual Report  

File No. ACS2024-EPS-BLR-0001 - Citywide  

Report Recommendation  

That the Emergency Preparedness and Protective Services Committee 

recommend that Council receive this report for information.  

Mr. Kim Ayotte, General Manager, Emergency and Protective Services (EPS) 

Department, introduced Mr. Roger Chapman, Director, By-law and Regulatory 

Services, EPS, who thanked a number of his colleagues for their work in 

helping prepare the report.  He then spoke to a detailed slide presentation 

overview of the report, a copy of which is held on file with the Office of the City 

Clerk.  In addition to Messrs. Ayotte and Chapman, Ms Jennifer Therkelson, 

Program Manager, Bylaw Enforcement Services, EPS, and Ms Jennifer 

Pereira, Senior Legal Counsel, Legal Services, were also present to respond 

to questions. 

Following the presentation, the Committee heard from the following 

delegations: 

1. Emily Quaile 

2. Cheryl Parrott 

3. Menasheh-Speevak-Sladowski 

4. Hassan Husseini 

Correspondence was also received from Lyla Jones, and is held on file with 

the Office of the City Clerk. 

Following questions to the delegations and to staff, and with Committee 

discussions having concluded, the report recommendation was put before 

Committee and the report was ‘RECEIVED’ as presented. 

Received 

 


